
Yesterday was the last scheduled construction meeting. Here are the updates and upcoming items: 
 

• Husker Bowling Center is complete and the team began practicing in the space last week. Link to 
Reveal  

• We anticipate opening the Husker Bowling Center for open bowling beginning on Tuesday, 
October 19. 

• Welcome Desk is wrapping technology installation and is staffed. 

• 3rd floor lounge is open. Power back to the furniture is in the works. 

• Arbor and Prairie Suites are wrapping up loose ends with A/V install and will be ready for 
reservations shortly. 

• Bluestem Room and Legacy A&B are also wrapping up final touches (furniture and A/V) and will 
also be ready for reservations shortly. 

• Convenience Store is near complete and final touches and move-in are likely later this month. 

• Loading Dock safety rails are now installed. 

• Exterior landscaping work will wrap up over the next two weeks with irrigation installation, infill 
in the planting beds, and laying sod. 

 

https://twitter.com/NEBowling/status/1309966578901872640?s=20
https://twitter.com/NEBowling/status/1309966578901872640?s=20

